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Mr. David Foster 
Utilities Division Chief 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Dennis Wagner AT&T Tennessee 
External & Legislative Affairs 333 Commerce Street 

Suite 2102 
Nashville, TN 37201-1800 

April 14,2016 

Re: Nextlink Wireless, LLC's Request to Cancel its CCN 
Docket No. 06-00066 

Dear Mr. Foster: 

T: 615.214.4066 
F: 615.214.8867 
dennis.waqner@att.com 
www.att.com 

This letter is in response to your letter of April 5, 2016 requesting verification from 
BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Tennessee ("BellSouth") that BellSouth is 
not providing any facilities, UNEs or resold lines to Nextlink Wireless, LLC at this time. 

As of this date, BellSouth is not providing any facilities, UNEs or resold lines to 
Nextlink Wireless, LLC. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Dennis Wagner 

Dennis Wagner 

DW/mhs 
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